3/21/2016 City of Portland Mail - 250 Canco Road - Permit #2016-00473

Portland| _
Ves. Coogle's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine
250 Canco Road - Permit #2016-00473
2 messages
Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Mar 18, 2016 at 9:16 AM

To: Aaron Shields <ads@portlandmaine.gov>

Aaron -
| hope you are feeling better.
As | said on the phone, this is achange of use permit because the usein some of the area is changing.

| need to know if there will just be storage of trucks and other vehicles and eqipment or if there will also be reapir
work going on in the rear of the building. | can't sign off for zoning until | know what the exact use is going to be.

Thanks.
Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Administrator

Permitting and Inspections Department
City of Portland

(207) 874-8709

Aaron Shields <ads@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Mar 21, 2016 at 9:25 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Ann - There is NO vehicle maintenance in the spaces that you were asking about. That use will be a future
phase in a new section of building that is not currently proposed. This space will only be used as vehicle storage
as of now.

[Quoted text hidden]

Aaron D. Shields - Director of Project Management

City of Portland, Maine

Public Buildings Division

Cell (207) 415-9632

ads@portlandmaine.gov
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